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Dear Senate Committee on Natural Resources: 

 

The passage of SB85-1 is urgent and imperative.  The Committee on Natural 

Resources, on behalf of the entire Senate and Legislature and public, needs time to 

acquire all of the science-based evidence of the immediate and long-term effects of 

the placement of an industry in an area long reserved for small and medium-size 

farms.  The former owner of the land sold to Foster Farms had the right to sell the 

land but not the unbounded, common water.  I commend the Committee for taking 

time and requiring due diligence.   

 

+John S. Thornton, 41235 Oupor Dr. Scio   

 

 


